
 
PRINCETON ENDOCOPY CENTER, LLC 

 
As you prepare for your scheduled procedure we would like you to 

review the following information. 
 

In order to comply with the new Medicare Conditions for Coverage, 
we are obligated to inform you of: 

 
Ownership Information  
Princeton Endoscopy Center, LLC is a joint venture between Princeton 
Gastroenterology Associates, Princeton Healthcare System, and Surgical Health 
Group. The following physicians have an ownership share in the Center which 
enables them to have a voice in the administrative and medical policies. This 
involvement helps to ensure the finest quality endoscopic diagnostic care for the 
Center’s patients. 
 

Robert Meirowitz, MD 
William Segal, MD 
Glenn Osias, MD 
Aloysius Rho, MD 

 
 
 
Advance Directive (Living Wills) 
As required by the New Jersey Department of Health, The Center will ask you if 
you have an Advance Directive or Living Will, and if so do you wish to have a 
copy placed in your medical records. However, during your care at the Princeton 
Endoscopy Center, your specific wishes related to your Advanced Directive or 
Living will may be suspended if the attending physician deems it to be in your 
best interest. If you do not have an Advance Directive or Living Will, the Center 
can provide you with a form. 
 
Patient Rights 
A copy of your Patient Rights and Responsibilities is enclosed. The staff of 
Princeton Endoscopy Center takes these rights and responsibilities very 
seriously.  Please review this document prior to your procedure and if you have 
any questions, please do not hesitate to call us at 609-452-1111. 
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